NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING BOARD OF FIRE
COMMISSIONERS FIRE DISTRICT NO.2 HOWELL

TOWNSHIP

TAKE NOTICE: The Board of Fire Commissioners
of Fire District No.2 Howell Township have scheduled a
special meeting pursuant to the provisions of N.J.S.A.
4A0A:14-84. The Special Meeting will commence at 2:00
and end at 9:00 p.m. on DECEMBER 17, 2016 at the
Adelphia Volunteer Fire Company Firehouse 925
Adelphia Road Howell, New Jersey. The meeting will
be open to the public.

The purpose of this meeting is to seek voter
approval of the proposed purchase of 43 new SCBA
units at a total cost not to exceed $438,000.00. If the
proposed acquisition is approved, the amount SO
approved will be included as an item of expenditure in
the next succeeding annual budget of the Board of Fire
Commissioners. The legal voters in attendance will be
polled regarding the proposed capital project.

Harry R. Carter, Chairman
Fire District No.2 Howell




